From: Loeff, Scott 
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 11:28 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Davis, Felicia; Burton, Mildred; Hopkins, Faye
Subject: Gift

Today at 120 N. Racine Elliot Dudnik stop by to see some of our staff. In the past he providing training for some of our staff. He left a coffee cake with us.

Due to the circumstances, I accepted the cake on behalf of the City of Chicago and gave it the Building Security which is a private company.

Scott Loeff PHR

Assistant Commissioner-Labor Relations

City of Chicago Department of Buildings

